
Bountiful High School 

Student Club Membership Disclosure Statement and Parental Consent Form 

 

Under state law, a school is required to obtain written parental or guardian consent before their student 

may participate in any curricular or noncurricular club that has been authorized by the student’s school 

(UCA 53A-11-1201 et seq. -Student Clubs Act). 

Your student is seeking membership in Book Chat. 

The club’s purpose, goals, and activities as provided in the club’s application for authorization include: 

• Reading a variety of books and genres 

• Students read a book of their choice for each month 

• Sharing out on each book read in hopes of piquing the interest of another student 

• Meeting monthly during lunch to cultivate social collaborative learning 

• Visits from authors, both virtual and at BHS 

 

Book Chat begins October 3, 2018 and ends May 2, 2019. 

The sponsor of Book Chat is Ms. Wallace, Bountiful High Librarian. 

Book Chat will meet monthly during lunch in the library. Meetings will be the first Thursday of each 

month. There is no cost associated with joining Book Chat; it’s completely free! 

I hereby give permission for my student to participate as a member in Book Chat. 

Parent Signature: _____________________________________________________ 

Student Name: _______________________________________________________ 

Date: __________________ 

 


